Year 2 Visits to the Scott Polar Museum

Year 2 children will be visiting the Scott Polar Museum next week during school time.

Wednesday 15th November 13:30-15:15 2JP Thursday 16th November 10:15-12:00 2RB Thursday 16th November 13:30-15:15 2JJ

Please inform the school office if your contact details need updating.

Each class will be walking at least one of the journeys, therefore the children must have their coats in school on the day of their class visit.

Mrs Jenny Papworth
Pre Prep Teacher and Tutor